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It’s how we get there 

 
 
June 24, 2025 
 
Senator Cory Tomczyk 
Chairman, Senate Committee on Transportation  
and Local Government 
State Capitol 
P.O. Box 7882 
Madison, WI 53707-7882 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Kristina Boardman as Secretary of the Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation  
 
Dear Senator Tomczyk, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Transportation Development Association of Wisconsin to express our 
strong support for Kristina Boardman’s confirmation as Secretary of the Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation (WisDOT). With over 19 years of distinguished service at WisDOT, proven leadership, and 
a steadfast commitment to advancing Wisconsin’s transportation infrastructure, Ms. Boardman is 
exceptionally qualified to lead the agency. 
 
Throughout her three decades of state service, Ms. Boardman has built strong relationships with 
stakeholders across Wisconsin. In our interactions, she consistently engages with partners, listens 
attentively, and collaborates to resolve issues with the benefit of Wisconsin residents at the forefront. 
Her strong leadership, knowledge of WisDOT’s operations, and dedication to the department’s mission 
uniquely position her to continue its progress in improving safety, connectivity, and infrastructure 
reliability. 
 
We respectfully urge the Senate to confirm Kristina Boardman as WisDOT Secretary. Her expertise, 
dedication, and track record make her the ideal person to lead WisDOT in delivering a transportation 
system that meets the needs of Wisconsin’s growing economy. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Debby Jackson 
Executive Director 
 
 
CC: Members of the Senate Committee on Transportation and Local Government 


